
RSVP here

For more information please contact

Year 6 Parent Representative - Cathy Findlay      Email  cathyandgeoff@gmail.com

Year 5 Parent Representative - Samille Loch-Wilkinson     Email samillelw@gmail.com

You are warmly invited to join fellow Year 5 and 6 parents  

for a Welcome Morning Tea at Victoria Park Golf Complex.   

Invitation
Year 5 & 6 Parents 

Tickets
$22.00pp

includes tea, coffee and selection of 
sweet and savoury treats

Date
Friday 5 March 2021

Venue
The Terrace - Victoria Park Bistro

Victoria Park Golf Complex 
309 Herston Road, Herston

Time
8.30am to 10.30am

By Wednesday 24 February 2021

https://payments.brisbanegrammar.com/onestopweb/Year56ParentWelcomeMorningTea2021

